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Title:           Guidelines For Camera Inspection of Sanitary Service Lines on 

Private Property 

 

Purpose:                  To establish guidelines for the camera inspection of sanitary service lines 

where a possible blockage or restriction is suspected within the pipe. 

 

Policy Statement:  a) Property owners who request a camera inspection of their sanitary service 

line will be referred to a private contractor.  

 

b)  If a plumber suspects a blockage or restriction within the pipe on the 

Town’s side of a sanitary service line the Town will camera the service 

line. 

  

c)  If a plumber suspects a blockage or restriction within the pipe on the 

property owners side of a sanitary service line and would like to have it 

inspected they should have a private contractor camera the service line. 

  

d)  If the blockage or restriction within the pipe is found to be on the property 

owners side, the property owner will pay the full cost of the camera 

inspection. 

 

e) If the blockage or restriction within the pipe is found to occur on both the 

Town’s side and the property owners side of the property line, the property 

owner will pay one half the current rate. 

 

 


